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Permanent Mission of the Democratic People's Republic of Korea to the United Nations Office and Other International Organizations in Geneva
1. Chemin de Plonjon 1207 Geneva  Tel: 022 735 4370  Fax: 022 786 0662

Statement of the DPRK Delegation
On the 3rd cycle UPR of Uganda 
(40th session of the UPR Working Group, 27 January 2022)

Mr. President,
The DPRK delegation welcomes the delegation of Uganda and appreciates for its third national report.
We note with appreciation that Uganda has made progresses for the promotion and protection of human rights since its second cycle UPR including through adoption and implementation of various polices and programs, taking a number of legislative measures.
My delegation wishes the government of Uganda greater success in its future for full enjoyment of human rights by all people, and recommends the following; 
1. Exert further efforts to fulfill international obligations for the promotion and protection of human rights by developing and implementing comprehensive national social protections policy framework and strategy.
2. Continue its efforts to create appropriate legislative and institutional mechanisms for vulnerable group of women, children and persons with disabilities.
3. Further strengthen its effort for fighting against poverty and promotion of full access to health and education in cooperation with relevant UN agencies and other partners.
We wish Uganda successful review.
Thank you.
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